
CPID Hong Kong Participates in Epidemic Prevention Volunteer 
Work 

Recently, CPID Hong Kong assigned six employees to participate in the epidemic 
prevention volunteer work organized by the local community. 

 

After Easter, the Hong Kong government's epidemic prevention policy was relaxed in 
phases, and all elementary schools in Hong Kong resumed face-to-face classroom 
teaching in phases, however, the epidemic prevention work is still in intense progress. 
The relevant work has received strong support from the Hong Kong Chinese 
Enterprises Association and various Chinese enterprises in Hong Kong, which have 
actively responded to the call of the Hong Kong government and organized volunteers 
to reinforce the community's anti-epidemic work. 

The CPID volunteer team recently went to Fung Tak Community Center, Wong Tai Sin 
District, and participated in the packing of COVID-19 test kits, packing a total of 31,800 
sets, which will be distributed by the Hong Kong government to the public in need. 

The volunteer work was recognized and praised by the Wong Tai Sin District Office 
and the Hong Kong Chinese Enterprises Association. 


	CPID Hong Kong Participates in Epidemic Prevention Volunteer Work

